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The Association of Oregon Counties Supports SB 592 

 

The Association of Oregon Counties support SB 592. The bill lifts the preemption on a 

requirement that has the effect of establishing the sales price for a housing unit or 

residential building lot or parcel, or that requires a housing unit or residential building 

lot or parcel to be designated for sale to any particular class or group of purchasers. 

Counties believe that that these decisions should be made locally by the decision makers 

closest to the issue. AOC believes that lifting the preemption would allow county 

commissioners to listen to their residents and decide whether or not to move forward 

with this kind of regulation. The bill does not force any community to do anything that 

they do not feel is appropriate. 

 

AOC supports SB 592 and urges a “yes” vote. For any questions on AOC’s position, 

please contact Policy Manager Mark Nystrom (mnystrom@aocweb.org).  


